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Friends Of 
Krishna Avanti School Croydon

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Parents and Guardians

FOKAS PTA LETTER 

On behalf of FOKAS, Krishna Avanti Primary School’s Parents and Teachers’ Association, we would like to thank you all for your continued support. We are looking forward to planning another great year ahead for 2020 filled with fantastic events, community building activities and, most importantly, supporting our children and teachers so they can continue to attain excellence in education! 

It has come to light recently that many parents are still not aware of what PTA is and why it is needed or even what we do and where you as parents fit in.

What is PTA?
PTA has been around for centuries all over the world, it stands for Parent Teacher Association, a school-based organization with a mission to make the school a better place for children to learn. Parents of students work together with teachers to volunteer in classes, raise money for school supplies, and generally support the school's efforts.

When did FOKAS PTA start?
FOKAS started in 2017; a group of parents decided to donate money to arrange Holi t-shirts and an Easter party, this was our base in raising money for the school. Since then, we have continued our efforts and have planned many events, as well as provided children with free materials to celebrate special days.

What have we raised so far?
Money raised went into purchasing reusable cups and plates for our events to avoid the use of plastic cups and plates and the noticeboard which provides all information on PTA. We are also proud to announce that we were able to purchase a professional oven for the specialist teaching room.  This has now been installed for teachers and children to use and enhance their learning experience. 
In October sports equipment which was needed, Basketball, cricket sets, Dodgeballs, Rugby Balls and belts were purchased.
What will be funded next?
The school would like to build on the outdoor playground and the planting area of the school for children to plant and grow their own vegetables which will then be used in the school. We will no doubt have small other requests come in.


What is Classlist and why do parents need to join?
Classlist is the app that FOKAS uses to send out communication about upcoming events and plans, and most importantly, from September 2019, all payments for FOKAS events will be taken through Classlist only.  No cash/cheques will be taken and the School’s office team will not be accepting payments.

Classlist is free and is very easy to download and register.  We have included instructions on how to register with Classlist with this letter, and if help is required please let us know. Please support us by downloading and making payments through this system.
We have planned many events for this year, let us make it a success together by moving 1 step ahead by registering to Classlist.
Most of the parents are now registered with Classlist, thank you, for those who are not please can we ask that you can.

Why is help needed to run any PTA event?
This is something which will always be on everyone’s mind, when PTA organises events we need to first and foremost look at the Health, Safety and Risk of the event. We send messages through our class reps and members, requesting parents to help so that events are not cancelled; we request for confirmation to be given 3 weeks before any event. If we cannot reach the desired amount, then we would have to cancel.
We do understand that this may seem unfair for children but we need to ensure the safety of the children and we can only ensure this if we have the support and help from parents.
Have feedback or concerns?
If anyone is having any concern from the previous events last year, they can highlight it by email or in person, so we can make necessary changes in the upcoming ones. Please feel free to email us on Fokascroydon@gmail.com
We would like to also add that if you have any ideas or would like to run an event or stall after school then please do speak to us or Mr Burton.

I hope this helps you understand the role of FOKAS PTA.  We always welcome new members and volunteers, so please join us in enriching our children’s experience at the school.






All events that FOKAS PTA run take place outside of school and office hours.



On behalf of FOKAS Croydon,
Mr Burton Principal 
Farrah Patel (Chair of PTA)
Dimple Siddhpura (Vice Chair of PTA)
Nami Kandeebhan (Vice Chair of PTA)
Mayuri Anthony (Vice Chair of PTA)
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